
 

CORRIGENDUM 

 

Walk-in Interview for Recruitment of Laboratory technician in the Regional Lab 

(National Viral Hepatitis Surveillance Program, NVHSP) in Department of Microbiology 

PGIMS Rohtak which was fixed for 27/03/2025 at 2:00 pm in the Council Room, 

Director office, PGIMS Rohtak has been POSTPONED. An appropriate new date for the 

interview will be uploaded on the University website soon. 

 


